
 

 

Dear Parent(s):  

 

Your child has enrolled in the Holocaust, an elective history course at Barren County 

High School.  Throughout the course, students will study the Holocaust as well as other 

forms of genocide throughout the modern period.   Due to the atrocities committed during 

the time period, some of the content your child will be exposed to can be quite graphic in 

nature.  It is impossible to teach about one of the most brutal events in recent history 

without being exposed to some degree of disturbing imagery.  Students will view a 

variety of materials including images, eye-witness testimony, and films depicting events 

from the period.  They will also conduct research on genocide throughout history.     

 

If you have any questions or concerns regarding the content your child will be learning 

about or the materials they will be viewing, I encourage you to contact the course 

instructor.  Please, be aware that the intention of this course is not to upset or disturb 

students, but to educate them about the atrocities committed during the Holocaust and 

other examples of genocide.  Once again, if you have concerns, please contact Mrs. 

Jaggers. 

 

 

Thank you, 

 

 

Jessica Jaggers 

Social Studies Teacher 

BCHS 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please sign below to indicate that you understand the nature of this course and are aware 

that your child will be viewing graphic materials as relating to the Holocaust or other 

examples of genocide.   

 

Student signature:___________________________  Date:___________ 

 

 

Parent signature:____________________________  Date:___________ 


